
 

Wildcat Weekly - November 25-29 2024 



Week of Monday November 25 to Friday November 29 

 

Follow us on Twitter @AllSaints_DPCDSB 

 

Principal: Mrs. Krista Mountjoy 

Secretary: Mrs. Bonnie Meo 

Superintendent of Mississauga South Schools:  Mr. Drago Radic 

Trustee: Mr. Herman Viloria  

Wildcat Week at a Glance 

 

This Week's Events 



Monday November 25  - 

Sub Day 

Soles for Soul's Collection Continues 

Angel Tree Commitment Forms 

Entripy Spirit Wear on sale now!! 

Tuesday November 26 -  

Popcorn Tuesday 

Soles for Soul's Collection Continues 

Angel Tree Commitment Forms Continues 

Girls Intermediate Volleyball Pod ~ Christ the King 

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting & Rehearsal 7:00pm ~ St. Ignatius Loyola 

Wednesday November 27 - 

Wildcat Wednesday ~ Milk & Cookies 

Soles for Soul's Collection Continues 

Angel Tree Commitment Forms 

Skilled Trades Fair Trip ~ Grade 8's 

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting & Rehearsal 7:00pm ~ St. Ignatius Loyola 

Thursday November 28-  

Deep Thought Thursday 

Soles for Soul's Collection Continues 

Angel Tree Commitment Forms Continues 

Boys Intermediate Volleyball Pod ~ St. Edmond 

Virtues/OCSGE Assembly 1:00pm (Prepared by: French Immersion Classes) Parents Welcome 

Friday November 29 -  

Pizza Day 

Angel Tree Commitment Forms Continues 



Saturday November 30 -  

Sacrament of Reconciliation #1 ~ 2:00pm  

Cobbs Bread Vouchers Expire 

RSVP Due for Black Community Advisory Council Christmas Event Google Form 

 

1 - The Eco club is asking families to donate any gently used footwear (boots, running shoes, dress shoes, sandals, slippers, 
etc. with no holes, tears or stains please), to help support our "Soles 4 Souls" Shoe Drive that is taking place until the end of 

November. Donation boxes have been placed in the front foyer of the school.   

To see how your shoes make an impact, visit: Soles4souls 

https://forms.gle/jFnDpNupiD3ZUCaHA
https://www.soles4soulscanada.org/give-shoes/


 

2 - Angel Tree Toy Drive 

Please return your commitment forms to the school office if you are able to support our MS Social Work Angel Tree Toy and Gift 
Card initiative to support families in need this Christmas.  Students can return their commitment forms all week and take angels 

off the tree.  Purchased items can be returned to the school between December 2  - 13. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

All Saints Spirit Wear Now Available! 

For the first time ever, the Parent Council is thrilled to offer All Saints Spirit Wear! Show your 

school pride with a new collection of stylish, comfortable gear perfect for any occasion. 

Whether you're cheering from the sidelines or showing your support around town, there's 

something for everyone. Plus, 10% of all sales will go back to the school to help raise funds for 

classroom/student needs. 

Don't miss out on this exclusive opportunity to wear your All Saints pride and support the 

school! 

Check out the full collection today: All Saints Catholic Elementary School 

Virtues/OCSGE Assembly  

Our French Immersion classes have been working hard to prepare our assembly highlighting the 

Virtues of Faith, Empathy and Conscience as well as the Ontario Catholic Graduate Expectation 

of Being a Caring Family Member.  Our assembly will be held in the gym on Thursday November 

28 at 1:00pm.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/allsaintscatholicelementaryschool.entripyshops.com/__;!!KFdXR7lFBl_lUA!1dlgf1rklMEDT-KYwdsQTem9xdvi8fQng3YDQXPMgymNGR9U0GKAs4Cp_MhOZeFAhdxJ6PRs441uTzSkONmFEeNUIw$


3 - Thank you again to all the families that supported our first Cobs Bread fundraiser last school year. 

Friendly reminder, that vouchers will expire on November 30th, 2024, so if you haven’t already redeemed all your baked goodies, 
head to Cobs Bread Erin Mills before it’s too late. Reminder it’s only one redemption of selection per visit. 

Many thanks again for your continued support. 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 2 - 13: Angel Tree Donation Collection 

December 6 - 13: Buck or Two Bazar Item Collection 

December 5: Kinder Rosary 

December 5: Christmas Carousel Night 5:00 - 7:00pm 

December 5: Holiday Catalogue Fundraiser Pick-up  

December 5: Black Community Advisory Council's Second Annual Christmas Event 6:30-8:30pm  

December 7: Reconciliation #2 10:00  - 2:00 (register through Eventbrite) 

December 9: Advent Mass 1:00pm 

December 16 & 17: Buck or Two Bazar 

December 18: Christmas Play (Caves Class) Parents Welcome 



December 23 - January 3: Christmas Vacation 

 

Holiday Catalogue Fundraiser Item Pick-up 

Thank you to all the families who contributed to our Holiday Catalogue Fundraiser this year.  We 

were able to raise $2,686.26 for All Saints!  Proceeds raised will go towards our Library Refresh 

Project. 

All items ordered will be available for pick-up on Thursday December 5th from 5:00 -6:30pm 

during our Christmas Carousel event. 

Black Community Advisory Council’s Second Annual Christmas Event 



DPCDSB’s Black Community Advisory Council is hosting its second annual Christmas event. 

Families and community members are invited to join us for crafts, treats and a read-aloud with 

local author Yolanda T. Marshall.  

 All DPCDSB families are welcome to join us as we gather in community in the joy of the season. 

Date:                   Thursday, December 5, 2024 

Location:            Cardinal Leger C.S.S., 75 Mary Street, Brampton 

Time:                   6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

Registration: Due to capacity limits, we kindly invite families to register on the Google Form no 

later than November 30.  

More Information: Event Flyer 

https://forms.gle/jFnDpNupiD3ZUCaHA
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/December%205%20Black%20Community%20Advisory%20Council’s%20Second%20Annual%20Christmas%20Event.pdf


 



Important Information 

 

Class Photos 

Please be advised that Class Photos will be available for purchase through Edge Imaging in 

January.  Notices will come home in January with instructions on how to order. Stay tuned! 

Grade 8 Students 

Please see the link below for information on the High School Registration process.  All Saints is a 

feeder school to Loyola Secondary. Additional information will be coming home in the coming 

weeks and support at school will also be provided by staff with course selections. 

Parents please click on the link to download the information package.  Loyola Parent 

Information Package 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/LOYOL/Documents/Grade%208%20Information%20Package%20Loyola%20CSS.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/LOYOL/Documents/Grade%208%20Information%20Package%20Loyola%20CSS.pdf


 



 

All Saints Sports & Clubs 



 

4 - This year, All Saints will have a number of clubs and sports teams available for students to participate.   

Registration is Open for 2025-2026 School Year 

Parents and Guardians can register for the 2025-2026 school year by completing the online 

Application Form and emailing supporting documents to the school.  

How do I Register? 

• Kindergarten (JK/SK) REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

• Elementary (Gr. 1-8) REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

Equity Corner 

Language 

http://www3.dpcdsb.org/schools/register-for-school/kindergarten-registration
http://www3.dpcdsb.org/schools/register-for-school/elementary-registration


The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) continues to be dedicated to 

establishing a culture of respect and belonging that fosters safe and inclusive learning 

environments which are in compliance with the Ontario Human Rights Code. We sincerely 

believe that this needs to be done in collaboration with family and community members. 

Recognition of the human dignity of each person, created in the image of God, forms the 

foundation of equity and inclusive education. As a fait community we have the a duty to 

examine all language and we must always be attentive and responsive to times when harmful or 

offensive words enter our learning spaces. The DPCDSB expectation is that the n-word or any 

of its derivatives is never to be said or written within learning spaces and any instances of its 

use will be appropriately and immediately addressed in order to prioritize student, staff and 

community safety. 

The collective goal is to create spaces that are safe and free of words that are rooted in racism 

and hatred. The DPCDSB believes that those who are directly impacted by the use of this work 

are the voices that must be centered. Staff will consider a variety of contextual information 

when responding to instances of the usage of this word. 

Students of all ages are being exposed to this word in a variety of contexts and as such we 

would ask that you enter into age appropriate conversations with your children surrounding the 

expectation that the n-word is not to be said or written within learning spaces. 

In our efforts to maintain safe and inclusive educational learning spaces we are sharing this 

information with parents/caregivers to encourage continued dialogue surrounding this 

expectation. Together, we can continue our collective work in strengthening a community that 

models kindness, values compassion, and fosters educational spaces rooted in our Catholic 

Social Teachings. 

Parish Information 

 

St. Ignatius Loyola Parish 



2300 Burnhamthorpe Road West 

Mississauga, ON L5L 3T6 

Phone: (905) 820-1444 

Fax: (905) 820-6879 

www.st-ignatius-loyola.com 

Pastor: Fr. Edward Curtis 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Alex D'Silva 

Sacraments 

First Reconciliation 

November 26 or 27: Parent/Child Meeting & Rehearsal 7:00pm 

November 30 or December 7: Sacrament of Reconciliation 10:00 - 2:00 (Register through 

Eventbrite) Eventbrite Link 

First Communion 

April 29 or May 30: Parent/Child Meeting & Rehearsal 7:00pm 

May 4 or May 25: First Communion Masses 2:00pm (Register through Eventbrite) 

Confirmation 

January 14 or 15: Information Session and Registration 

Confirmation Classes held at the church hall (4) 

(1) Monday February 24th OR Tuesday February 25th 

(2) Monday March 24th OR Tuesday March 25th 

(3) Monday April 28th OR Tuesday April 29th  

(4) Monday May 12th OR Tuesday May 13th 

June 3 or 4: Confirmation Rehearsal 7:00pm 

June 10 or 11: Sacrament of Confirmation 7:00pm 

https://www.st-ignatius-loyola.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/o/st-ignatius-loyola-parish-101540525781


St. Vincent de Paul Society - Christmas Support 

Dear parents and students, 

I hope that this email finds you well.  This year has been moving so quickly that it is hard to 

believe that we have just celebrated Thanksgiving with our families and loved ones.  As we start 

to approach the blessed season of Advent for 2024, I’m taking this opportunity to thank you and 

your entire community of educators, administrators, students and their families for being such 

generous supporters over the years.  Once again, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul at St. 

Ignatius of Loyola parish will be hosting their annual Christmas Gift Drive for our neighbours-in-

need within our community. Over the years, your assistance has been able to afford our less 

fortunate members that special Christmas meal around the family table, or that special gift 

under the tree for loved ones on Christmas day.  The ever-increasing cost of living has affected 

all of us and none more than our most vulnerable, the neighbours-in-need that we serve.  More 

and more families are reaching out for assistance as they struggle with the choice of feeding 

their families or keeping a roof over their heads.  This year St. Vincent de Paul would like to give 

the families we serve a Christmas food voucher that will assist them in providing a special 

Christmas dinner.  When it comes to fundraising initiatives, our ministry appreciates that 

circumstances may continue to make it difficult to engage the school community in traditional 

fashion.   

 

5 - The society has pivoted towards an on-line donation portal which can be accessed 
at  https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/53987 as well as continuing to accept cash or cheque (payable to Society of St. Vincent 

de Paul) donations. 

As a CRA registered charity, donations over $25.00 will be eligible for tax receipts.  All we ask is 

that you indicate the cause in the comments box on the portal (eg. for Christmas Gift Drive from 

All Saints school).  The society is always happy to accept donations as can be afforded at any 

time through the year but most especially at Christmas.  Help us to feed at least one of our most 

vulnerable neighbours-in-need.   

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/53987


November Trustee Newsletter 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Catholic School Council 

 

Our next meeting  will be held on Monday January 13 at 7:00pm in the school library.  All are 

welcome to attend meetings.  If you wish to join virtually, please contact the main office to 

receive the link. 



If you have concerns or suggestions you would like the council to discuss, please speak to one of 

the council members directly or email the school at ALLSTCSCInfo@dpcdsb.org.  

School Hours 

 

School Begins: 8:45am (Outside yard supervision ~ 8:30 - 8:45am) 

Recess A: 10:15 am  - 10:30 am 

Lunch: 11:50 am - 12:50 am (Students Lunch ~ 11:50 - 12:10 / Outdoor Recess ~ 12:10 - 12:50) 

Recess B: 2:10 pm - 2:25 pm 

Dismissal: 3:15pm 

mailto:ALLSTCSCInfo@dpcdsb.org


Catholic Education Week Prayer 

 

The new school year offers us an opportunity to reflect upon our personal, academic and 

spiritual growth and to set some new goals. 

 

The theme chosen for the upcoming 2025 Catholic Education Week is: 

 

Catholic Education: Pilgrims of Hope 

"We must fan the flame of hope that has been given to us." 

 

Catholic Education Week is held each year in May in our 29 Ontario Catholic school boards. It 

will run from May 4 – May 9, 2025. 

 

By living as peacemakers – Vivent en artisans de paix 

God of love, 

You sent your Son, Jesus to show us how to be peaceful people. 

We pray for peace in our world, peace in our relationships and peace in our hearts. 

Jesus, Prince of Peace, where there is conflict and tension, show us the way to be peacemakers 

and peace-givers. 

Help us to speak with words that calm and heal. 



As pilgrims of hope, may your peace be the path we walk, and the goal toward which we 

journey each day. 

We ask this, God of peace, in the name of Jesus, our Lord. 

Amen. 

Virtue for November 

 

Each month we celebrate a virtue. The Virtue for November is Conscience. 

CONSCIENCE 

God helps us to choose to be good people. 

A person of conscience… 

• chooses to do the right thing, even when it is hard 

• takes time to think and pray before making decisions 

• knows that their actions and decisions affect all those around them 

• thinks of others before themselves 

OUR DAILY PRAYER FOR NOVEMBER 

Let us now pray...for the grace and strength to be people of conscience-people who know the 

good and decent way to act and then choose to act that way. 

AMEN 



Peel Public Health 

 

2024-2025 School Year Calendar 

 



Transportation 

 



 

6 - Weather Cancellation Page: Link 

Parent/Student Portal: Link 

Cancellations: Link 

School Board Website: Link 

STOPR Website: Link 

https://www.stopr.ca/weather-cancellations
https://www.stopr.ca/access-your-bussing-information
https://businfo.stopr.ca/Cancellations.aspx
https://www.dpcdsb.org/
https://www.stopr.ca/


 



Attendance Verification 

 

It is important for students to be at school on time and ready to work. When students are late 

they miss important information and routines. We realize that throughout the year there will be 

times that your child will be away from school. 

 

SafeArrival is an application within SchoolMessenger that will allow parents/guardians to report 

their children’s absences in one of the following three ways: 

• SchoolMessenger App 

• SchoolMessenger website https://go.schoolmessenger.ca 

• Toll Free number 1-844-435-3440 

What is SafeArrival: 

• SafeArrival is an absence management system that improves student safety. 

• It supports school staff to follow up on unexcused absences. 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/


• It allows parents and/or guardians to notify the school in advance about an upcoming 

absence. 

Benefits: 

• Better Attendance Management for Enhanced Student Safety 

• Faster and Easier Attendance Management 

• Simplified Parent Reporting Tools 

• Accessible, Convenient and Secure 

• Automated Key Tasks With SafeArrival Administrative Tools 

In the event that your child is late or absent, please use one of the three ways to access Safe 

Arrival. 

Students who arrive late to school must proceed to the office to get a late slip. 

International Languages Program 

 



 



Parent Corner 

 



 

7 - Dpcdsb Community Bulletin Board 

https://www.dpcdsb.org/parents/community-bulletin-board


 

 



8 - DPCDSB THRIVE in Community Newsletter   

 The DPCDSB Mental Health and Well-Being Team has created a THRIVE Community Newsletter to be shared with staff and 
families each month.  

A link to the November edition of the THRIVE newsletter is enclosed: THRIVE in Community Newsletter – November 2024 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/Thrive%20in%20Community%20-%20November%20%202024.pdf
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